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ELR INFORMATION BULLETIN                                             ESU IB 322-18-05
(Please do not post this bulletin or give copies to students.)
March 05, 2018


To:  VA Certifying Officials,and Administrators
Subject: Invitation: Education Service Quarterly Webinar (03/14/18)

Good Morning, 

Based on the feedback and success of our webinar series, VA Education Service is continuing to hold interactive webinars to improve communication and pass along valuable information. 

The next VA Education Service Webinar is scheduled for Wednesday, March 14th. We will be holding one webinar session at 2 pm EDT. We would like to extend invitations to all School Certifying Officials, Education Liaison Representatives, State Approving Agencies, and VetSuccess on Campus Counselors. Please pass this information to your contacts and ensure they have proper notice of the upcoming webinar.  

Topics of this webinar will be an update to Harry W. Colmery Educational Assistance Act of 2017 [Forever GI Bill] most specifically Section 107 and 305,  Outcome Measures, SCO Handbook updates and Dual Certification. Presentation slides will be available during the meeting. The audio is only accessible via a separate phone line. We are no longer using Lync Meeting as our platform, we use a webinar software that allows us to have greater participating in one meeting. The information is as follows:  

Date: March 14, 2018

Time: 2:00 pm EDT 

Adobe Meeting Link:  https://vbatraining.adobeconnect.com/eduwebinar/
Audio Information: 1-800-767-1750; code 37638
Previous webinars are available on our website at www.benefits.va.gov/gibill/resources/education_resources/school_certifying_officials/presentations.asp.

We appreciate your assistance. 

Thank you,
MARGARET M. SHIRLEY-MYERS, ELR, ALABAMA

Education Liaison Representative

Alabama, Atlanta RPO/Montgomery Office

334-213-3472/FAX:  334-213-3431

DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS


345 Perry Hill Road


Montgomery, AL  36109
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